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Fiscal Impact: 

This legislation amends the County’s Pay Plan to establish pay rates for the Inspector General 
and Deputy Inspector General positions that shall apply in Fiscal Year 2025. The Inspector 
General position would be established at Pay Grade Q with a salary range of $140,323 to 
$270,516. The Deputy Inspector General position would be established at Pay Grade P with a 
salary range of $126,676 to $244,019. 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to amend the Pay Plan and establish pay rates for the Inspector 
General and Deputy Inspector General positions. 

Other Comments: 

The positions of Inspector General and Deputy Inspector General were established via County 
Council adoption of CB61-2024 on December 2, 2024. 


